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Retirement of Jeff Wesley 

Jeff Wesley has today announced his retirement as Managing Director 

Jeff Wesley’s retirement is a major milestone in the history of Turners & Growers.  Jeff has 

been Managing Director since May 2005 having previously led Turners Auctions for just over 

8 years. 

Jeff is a highly professional executive who is well known and respected in horticultural 

trading around the globe. It is in no small part due to his skill and hard work that the 

company is in a position to be attractive to a major European business such as BayWa. 

Jeff will be closely working with the Board and major owners as a successor is appointed and 

the transition is made. 
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